
 

 
 
 
26th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to you regarding the appointment of our new Principal for the 
Academy. Following a competitive interview process yesterday, I am delighted 
to inform you that Rachel Revell has accepted our offer to take up the 
leadership at the Academy from 25th April 2023.  
 
Ms Revell has done a fantastic job as Interim Principal and has many years 
experience as a school leader not only at Wintringham and Immingham but 
also as a National Senior Curriculum Leader. 
 
During Ms Revell’s interview, the panel were very impressed with her clear 
vision for the direction of the Academy, her high expectations for teaching and 
learning and a passion to ensure every child receives the very best at the 
Academy.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to reassure you of Oasis’ steadfast 
commitment to our pupils, you as their parents and the local community of 
Oasis Academy Wintringham  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms Heidi Stennett 
Regional Director, Secondary North East Academies, 
Oasis Community Learning 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


